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February 21, 2023 
For Immediate Release 

 
AGA Selects 15 Students to Attend the 2023 National Leadership Training 

 
 
Alexandria, Va. – AGA is proud to announce 15 student recipients of the 2023 National Collegiate 
Leadership Scholarship. The scholarships cover registration, airfare, and hotel costs to attend AGA’s 
National Leadership Training in Washington, D.C., February 22–23. 
 
The undergraduates, selected for demonstrated leadership experience and superior academic 
performance, include: Elise Toland, Bradley University; Chelsea Lazenby and Natalie Martin, 
Cameron University; Richea Haygood, Ryan Jones and Brice Dean, Harris-Stowe State University; 
Anna Callender, and Joseph Bailey Smith, Mississippi College; Lucy Petet, Missouri State University; 
An Le and Kirstin Westlake, University of Central Oklahoma; Christian Chlebowski, University of 
Connecticut; Blair Lozier, University of Kentucky; Caleb Alvarez-Sierra, University of Maryland Global 
Campus; and Georgeann McLemore, University of Missouri – St. Louis.  
 
Since 2015, over 75 students have received National Collegiate Leadership Scholarship. Each 
recipient is chosen among applicants from across the country to enjoy a unique opportunity to 
network and learn from leaders who are passionate about public service and advancing government 
accountability. Recipients are assigned mentors to guide them one-on-one throughout the event. The 
exposure to senior government leaders allows students to discover more about government careers 
first-hand. 
 
Applicants must be undergraduate students, either juniors or seniors, who are majoring in accounting, 
finance, information security or IT, business or other related fields, with a minimum 3.2 GPA. Learn 
more about AGA’s National Collegiate Leadership Program here. 
 
 
About AGA  
AGA is the association that connects and empowers professionals who support government, from 
financial management to IT, human resources, cybersecurity and more, to advance good government 
initiatives, grow their expertise and accelerate their careers. For more information, visit 
www.agacgfm.org/. 
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